
GLEN CHANTRY 
 

RESTING SNOWDROP BULB LIST 2013 
 

 
How do you know that the bulb is true to name if it has not got leaves or flowers? 
 
Almost all the bulbs offered in our list are grown in carefully labelled pots in shade 
tunnels where they are protected from narcissus fly.  The huge majority offered have 
been grown from twin scales;  some have been grown on from the garden.  They have 
all been checked to the very best of our ability as true to name and healthy at 
flowering time.  The bulbs are also checked carefully before dispatch when they can 
be easily seen and examined. 
 
We are not

 

 intending to issue an ‘In The Green’ list in January 2014.  We will hope to 
sell special snowdrops at five events during January and February 2014 Please ask in 
December if you would like details of these events sent by E-mail. 

Please complete in BLOCK CAPITALS [printing your E-mail address] after completing 
your order form overleaf.  
 
Name 
 
Address 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Post Code 
Country 
E-mail 
(please print carefully) 
Telephone No. 
 
 
Please send no payment with your order. We will invoice you for the bulbs we can 
supply [preferably by E-mail] with payment details. 
ALL ORDERS FROM THIS LIST MUST BE RECEIVED BY 19TH JULY 2013, AND 
WILL BE DEALT WITH IN STRICT ROTATION. 
 
Postage by Airmail will cost £6.00.  For larger orders we recommend despatch by 
Airsure Recorded Delivery at £12.00 
 
We intend to dispatch from the 22nd of July / beginning of August.  Please notify us if 
you are going to be away at that time. 
 
Please send your orders, preferably by E-mail to: @talktalk.net 
Or by post to: 
Glen Chantry, Ishams Chase, Wickham Bishops, Essex CM8 3LG, England 

mailto:glenchantrysnowdrops@talktalk.net�

